
328th Infantry Combat Team 
26th Infantry "Yankee" Division

George Fisher 

Nov 3/99
Sgt/Major Gary Fortunato 
US Army Cadet Command 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918
Dear Gary:

As per your request, enclosed find the picture
taken in front of Slavin Hall on the day of the most 
memorable dedication. Thanks to you and other staff 
members of PC, that was a day that will live in our 
hearts forever.

In addition, I am enclosing a copy of the 26th
Division magazine "Yankee Doings". You will note the 
article on Page 31 that details our involvement with 
Providence College and the ASTP Program. This publication 
should be included with your other ASTP memorabilia.

Needless to say, if I can be of any further help 
with your display project, please do not hesitate to 
write.

With warmest regards, I remain

Sincerely,GF/ar

GEORGE FISHER




